QOctober 31, 2018

United States Environmental Protection Agency
EPA Docket Center, Mail Code 28221T

Attention: Docket ID No. EPA-HO-OAR-2017-0355
1200 Pennsylvania Ave. NW

Washington, DC 20460

Re: Comments on Proposed Rule for Emission Guidelines for Greenhouse Gas
Emissions from Existing Electric Utility Generating Units; Revisions to Emission
Guideline Implementing Regulations; and Revisions to New Source Review Program

Dear Sir or Madam:

The Public Utility Commission of Texas (PUCT), Railroad Commission of Texas (RRC),
and Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) appreciate the opportunity to
comment on the United States Environmental Protection Agency’s proposed rule for
Emission Guidelines for Greenhouse Gas Emissions from Existing Electric Utility
Generating Units; Revisions to Emission Guideline Implementing Regulations; and
Revisions to New Source Review Program. The TCEQ’s detailed comments on the
proposed rule are enclosed. The PUCT and the RCC support the TCEQ’s comments on
the proposed rule.

If you have questions concerning our comments on the proposed rule, please contact

Mr. Steve Hagle, P.E., with the TCEQ at (512) 239-1295 or by email at
steve.hagle@tceq.texas.gov.

Sincerely,
/ S M

y Baker Wei Wang John Paul Urban /
Executive Director Executive Director Executive Director
TCEQ RRC PUCT
Enclosures:

Comments



